
 

 

John Sisemore 
AT&T Services, Inc. 
162 Roseheart 
San Antonio, TX  78259 
 

T:   (210) 545-3519  
M:  (214) 202-5067  
john.sisemore@att.com 
 

Sent Via Overnight Mail 
 
 
August 20, 2015 
 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 
ATTN: Melissa Paschal 
Email: psc@utah.gov 
 
 
Re:  In the Matter of Carbon/Emery Telcom, Inc.’s Application for an Increase in Utah 

Universal Service Fund Support (Docket No. 15-2302-01) – ERRATA LETTER 
 
Dear Ms. Paschal, 
 
On August 18, 2015, the AT&T Companies filed a Response to Objections to the AT&T 
Companies’ Petition to Intervene in the above-referenced docket.  It has come to our 
attention that was there a typographical error in the document.  On page 3, the first paragraph 
contains an indented quotation.  The second sentence in that indented quotation should not be 
been included.  That sentence should have been the first sentence of the second paragraph.  
 
Attached for filing with the Utah Public Service Commission, is an original plus one copy of 
the replacement version of page 3 of the Response to Objections to the AT&T Companies’ 
Petition to Intervene.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at (210) 545-3519. 
 
Sincerely,  
  
 
 
 
John Sisemore 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc:  Service List in Docket No. 15-2302-01 
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